
Dear Parents,

We hope you have all enjoyed the first half
term and have had a good break. We are
excited to let you know about our next half
term - Autumn 2.

PE day: Tuesday

Homework:
Every day: 20 minutes reading
Mon: TT Rockstars set/due
Spelling Shed & Seneca set

Please can all uniform be labelled with your
child’s name to ensure we can do our best to
return any lost property.

As always if you have any concerns or issues,
please do not hesitate to contact us

Mr Dalby.

OUR DRIVING
QUESTION:

How did Britain change from the Stone
Age to the Iron Age?

AS WRITERS
We will be developing the art of
persuasion, as well as improving
our descriptive and narrative
writing.

AS MATHEMATICIANS We will be
looking at multiplication and
division including word problems.
We will then be diving into the
wonderful world of weights and
measures.

AS SPORTS STARS we will be
developing and mastering our
over/under arm throwing and
catching skills as well as our 1 or 2
handed striking of a small ball.

AS SCIENTISTS we will be using
our skills to investigate and find
out where the materials we use
come from and how some of
them are made.

AS COMPUTER SCIENTISTS we will
be learning what a digital device
is and how they work.

AS HISTORIANS we will be going
back in time to the Stone Age
and learning about how humans
developed and began to shape
the world we live in.

AS CITIZENS (PSHCE) We will be
considering what makes us all
special and learning about
things that help and harm our
bodies

IN RE we will be reading stories
from the Christian bible and
reflecting on the messages they
convey and what they can
teach us.

THINGS TO REMEMBER

● To read for 20 minutes daily
and to take an AR quiz
often.

● PE is every Tuesday. Please
remember to wear
something warm. If dry,
children will be outside.

AS DESIGNERS and TECHNICIANS we will be developing our sewing
skills and learning several stitches before designing and sewing our
own Christmas decorations.




